
 

                                   

 

Eastfield Primary School  

Colliery Road  

Wolverhampton WV1 2QY  

Email: office@eastfieldpri.co.uk  

15th November 2024 
 

Dear families,  

It has been a very busy week in school this week for our children – we held our 2 minute silence on Monday for 

Remembrance Day, we wore odd socks to start off Anti-Bullying week, we have considered ‘how to choose respect’ as 

part of our work for Anti-bullying week, we have welcomed parents into school to look at our books and learning, we 

have celebrated positive noticing day and all children have been ‘positively noticed’ by staff, we have had our 1st class 

assembly of the year, Y5 have had a Greek workshop, Y2 visited the butterflly farm and some of our Y6 children 

have represented the school in a dodge ball competition.   
 

Congratulations to our Stars of the Week!  

 
Class 1 Joshua E 

Class 2 Roman L 

Class 3 Alfie P 

Class 4 Shahd AS 

Class 5 Aaman A 

Class 6 Mia-Leigh S 

Class 7 Radu P 

Class 8 Kledis Z 

Class 9 Dominic S 

Class 10 Koko O 

Class 11 Demarco W 

Class 12 Khaleefa O 

Class 13 Salah O 

Class 14 Keerat T 

Have a lovely 

weekend,  

Mrs Hay  

Head Teacher  
 

SCHOOL DINNER 

MENU NEXT 

WEEK IS WEEK 2 

please see the 

school website for 

our new school 

dinner menu 

Dates for your diary after ½ 

term  
 

Friday 22nd November – Bring an 

item for the Winter Fair - non-

uniform day!  

 

Friday 29th November – Bring a full 

bottle for the Winter Fair – non-

uniform day! 

 

Friday 6th December – Winter Fair 

4:30-6:30pm  

 

Friday 13th December – Eastfield’s 

Christmas day (Christmas jumper day 

/ Christmas dinner / Christmas 

parties)  

 

Tuesday 17th December – Early 

Phase Christmas Concert (Class 

1,2,3,4) at St Matthew’s Church at 

approx. 10:30 (time to be confirmed) 

 

Friday 20th December – Break up for 

Christmas 1:45pm  

 
 
 
 

 

Class Assembly Dates – November  
Friday 22nd November – Class 13 
Friday 29th November - Class 12 

 
 

Winter Fair Help Needed Please 

On Friday 22nd November we are holding a house competition and non-uniform day 

(bring an item day). We would like you to send in an item that we can use at our Winter 

fair e.g. a mug (for us to turn into a present), a teddy (for our play your cards right stall) , 

an unwanted toy / item (for our bric a brac stall), an unwanted gift (for our gift tombola), 

chocolates (for our chocolate tombola) etc – in return for your donation, we will give out 

house points and also allow your child to attend school in non-uniform (own clothes) that 

day.  

On Friday 29th November we will be holding another non-uniform day and house 

competition (bring a bottle day) – more details to follow next week.    

 

 

 

POSITIVE NOTICING DAY  

 

Last ½ term, we focussed on ‘thread 1’ routines within school. This ½ term, we 

are focussing on ‘thread 2’ relationships and positivity – we will be recognising 

those children doing the right thing through our recognition boards and 

rewarding those children who go ‘over and above.’ We will be positively noticing 

children, as being positively noticed by others builds self-esteem, supports 

relationships, promotes good mental health and influences behaviour choices.  
 

Positive noticing works at home too - why not put a positive note in your child’s 

lunch box? Or try positive noticing before / after school  

and see what happens.  
 

We all like to feel valued and recognised for good things!  
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